

EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION

APR 25 1980

E. A. A.

OFFICES & AIR MUSEUM:

15 Feb 1980

(Kegg)

The first meeting of our neophyte EAA chapter was held 9 Feb 1980 at the home of one of the chapter's members, Richard Loften. The meeting was called to order at 3:15 PM, with Robert E. Garner presiding.

First order of business was the establishment of a name for the chapter, the one being finally agreed upon as "The North East Metro Atlanta Chapter of the Experimental Aircraft Association." Then followed a lengthy discussion of the articles and chapter by-laws and after finalization of these were agreed upon unanimously we considered the election of officers.

After the main topics of business had expired, we took turns re-introducing ourselves along with a brief resume of our individual aviation background and the various types of aircraft some of us have under construction.

Then followed the formal introduction of our two guest speakers, Richard Loften and John Gottchamp. Both are building VariEze birds and the presentation centered around foam and fiberglas techniques.

The meeting adjourned at 4:45 PM but not before the appointing of officers for the year: President - Robert E. Garner; Vice-President - Harold Stalcup; Secretary - Roland A. Bunn; Treasurer - Kenneth Sharpe and NLE Designee - Robert Mancini.

Roland A. Bunn

Secretary EAA 14811







